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RE: 4th.of July Ceremony

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I wish to thank you for accepting our invitation to
participate in leading the Pledge of Allegiance during
the 4th of July ceremony at Sherrill Park. The ceremony
is scheduled to begin at 7:30 p.m..

Joining you at the podium for the Pledge will be the
Honorable Eduardo De Ases, United States Magistrate, and
several newly naturalized citizens. You will have
reserved seating next to the podium; however, please let
us know if you are bringing your spouse or a guest by
calling 882-1923.

Again, thank you for your willingness to participate
during our 4th of July Celebration here in Corpus Chtisti.

Sincerely,

Carlos F. Truan
State Senator

CFT/br

cc: Mayor, Betty Turner
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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

- Because of your interest in improved service for the Texas
Hispanic Community, I am pleased to inform you of a new service to be
offered by National Public Radio (NPR). NPR plans a new Hispanic News
Service which will be offered to member stations starting on August 1.

The program is designed to meet the needs of both the Hispanic
community and the broader public radio audience for news of particular
interest to Hispanic Americans. The focus of the new service will be
on domestic issues -- news, trends and cultural events. International
issues and events will be discussed with consideration of their impact
on the Hispanic community.

While the service will be provided initially in English, a
similar service in Spanish is planned for later broadcasts. I hope
you enjoy this new National Public Radio programming.

Should you have any comments or questions about this or other
issues of concern to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincere.1~j

M2ZTBr#Ant#
6/ Member of congress

WASHINGTON OFFICE: 412 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515 (202) 225-2231
HOME OFFICE: 8035 EAST R,L THORNTON, DALLAS, TEXAS 75228 (214) 767-6554


